4 Jenuary 1963

Dr. Paul D. White
264 Beacon Street
Boston, Massachusetta
Dear Paul:

Here are a couple of photos you may like to have.
Margaret joins me in sénding you and Ina all good wishes for
1963. And thanks for your lovely gift to Carrie--whose wedding

went off in great style, leaving us fatigued and broke!

As ever,

Ancel Keys
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